
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IV 

345 .COURTLAND STREET, NE. 

ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30365 

4 t&i!2 AUG 

4WD-RCRA/FF 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Mr. Byron Brant 
Department of the Navy - Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Cdde 1822 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

RE: Marine Corps Base Camp Lejuene NPL Site 
Jacksonville, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Brant: 

EPA is in receipt of the Navy's opinion and calculations dated 
July 17, 1992 with respect to the question of treatment of the 
TCE contaminated groundwater at the Hadnot Point Wastewater 
Treatment Plant. EPA concurs that, based on the information 

, provided EPA by the Navy, the one part per million solvent 
P-Y exclusion provided under RCRA will apply. 

If you have any questions 
347-3016. 

Sincerely, 

or comments, please call me at (404) 

Michelle M. Glenn 
Senior Project Manager 

cc: Jack Butler, NCDEHNR 
George Radford, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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